[bookmark: _GoBack]LOCKPORT’S TRUNK OR TREATING!
We are asking for (about 15) volunteers to come join us at our school on Monday, October 31st at 11:00am for the children to trick or treat out of the trunk of your car. Feel free to decorate your trunk! You can also dress up for the children!
We have a total of 70 students!
Our thought is to have the children parade through the parking lot by stopping at each trunk for a treat.

If you are interested in volunteering, please contact Ruth or Katrina to go over details (815) 838-2855 or email us at lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com

**ABSOLUTELY NO CANDY IS ALLOWED!!** We thank you for your cooperation!
Treats that are allowed: individual goldfish crackers, pretzels, raisins, fruit (apples/oranges), spider rings, bubbles, playdough, small toys, mini pumpkins, water bottles, etc.
